
 

 
 
 
Smithville High School Daily Announcements 

Tuesday, January 24, 2023 
 

Students:  The link for your survey isn’t working.  Hopefully we will get it to you by Friday.  Thank you for 
your patience and understanding. 
 
Wish Nathan Fletcher good luck as he heads off to the All-State band clinic and concert later this week. 
 
If you have applied for National Honor Society please look for an email from Dr.Platt regarding your 
application.  
 
The Literature Club meets on Thursday mornings at 7 AM in room 221. Discuss the books you're reading. 
Share your ideas for creative writing. Make new friends. 
 
There will be a  Boys Golf meeting in room (207) on Wednesday (1/25) after school at 3PM.  Please see Mr. 
Majeske if you have questions.  
 
Anyone who wants to produce art, share creative ideas and have fun is welcome to join.  Meet in Ms. 
Courtoise's room (214) after school on Wednesdays.   
 
Have you lost something?  Have you looked in the lost and found to see if it’s there?  Lost and found is in a big 
green box around the corner from the Counseling office, next to the trophy case.  Stop by and look today. 
 

Word of the Day: boondoggle   noun | BOON-dah-gul  A boondoggle 

is a wasteful or impractical project or activity that usually involves public money or labor. Boondoggle is also a 
word for a braided cord worn by Boy Scouts as a neckerchief slide, hatband, or ornament.  EXAMPLE 
SENTENCE: Critics say the dam is a complete boondoggle—over budget, behind schedule, and unnecessary. 
 
<Please rise for the Pledge of Allegiance> –  Wait for a count of 6, then say the pledge. 


